
Several years ago, RCCD's MLA Board established
the “Achieve the Dream Endowed Scholarship.”
The scholarship is awarded annually to a student
in the district. Providing scholarships to RCCD
students is a priority for MLA because it  allows
the association to invest in the next generation of
leaders, who will have a positive impact on our
community in the future. Also, we further
demonstrate our commitment to education and
our belief in the power of learning to transform
lives. 

The 2022 recipient is Kelsey Navarro, a Business
Administration/Real Estate Concentration major
at Moreno Valley College.

Kelsey describes herself as a person who likes to
spread kindness. Her education plan is to finish at
Moreno Valley College and transfer to the
University of California Irvine. Kelsey attributes
both the First Year Experience (FYE) and the
Puente Program as two big positives in her
growth and is grateful for the opportunity she has
had to be a volunteer in her community. Her goal
is to “succeed, to get rich, and to give back to all.”

 Congratulations, Kelsey!

Achieve the Dream Endowed Scholarship

The MLA Board has a monthly meeting with the
Chancellor and the Vice Chancellor of Human
Resources and Employee Relations. Recently the
topics included the evaluation process for
managers, opportunities for professional growth
and development, and the anticipated
completion of the Classified classification and
compensation study. 

It is the intent of the Board to introduce topics
that are important to our members. Share your
interests, topics, and suggestions with an MLA
Board member for discussion at the next
meeting.

If you know a RCCD Manager who is interested in
joining the MLA, please feel free to forward the
MLA Membership Letter and Form - Click Here.

Did You Know?

MLA is Our Voice

Putting Students First
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Changes, Comings & Goings

Deshonna Collier-Goubil, Interim Dean of
Instruction, MVC
Darci Manzo, Director, College Corps Grants,
RCC

David Schlanger, Interim Dean Student
Services, NC
Thomas Cruz Soto, Interim Vice President
Student Services, RCC
FeRita Carter, Interim President, RCC

We welcome the following individuals to
RCCD!

Changes in Positions

Maureen Sinclair, Director, Career & Technical
Education Projects, NC

Jeannie Kim, Associate Vice Chancellor,
Grants & Economic Development, RCCD

Best wishes for Retirement to:

Departures:

Congratulations and Continued Success to
Jeannie as she begins her new role as President
Santiago Canyon College!

Welcome, Congratulations, and Best Wishes

Our Last Event Was a Hit! 

Need some time to unwind, connect with
managers across the district, share some
laughter and enjoy the company of friends?
We have the answer! All managers in the
district are invited to attend the MLA hosted
Social.

Social is free to all dues paying MLA members
and $20 for non-members. Fee is waived for
non-members who sign up to join MLA at the
social. 

Save the Date

When?                

Where?             

So we decided to do another one...

District Personnel Updates

Our Next Events

Thursday, March 15, 2023 at 5:30 PM

Kalaveras
23060 Alessandro Blvd., Moreno Valley 

MLA Members; Torria Davis, Left; James Meier,
Middle; Thomas Cruz-Soto, Right

Your Management Leadership Association Board is seeking feedback from you as we plan professional
development and networking opportunities for the coming year. 

We invite you to take a few minutes to complete a quick survey.  Your responses to the survey are
anonymous.

MLA Survey - Click Here 

We Want to Know More!

Please Register for the Social Here: 
https://forms.offic/r/4fcBSzR1ZU
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